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Kansas Association For
Family & Community Education




August 2020
Dear Extension Agent, 

My name is Nancy Kernick, and I am State KAFCE President and will serve until December 31, 2021.  
Since I became President in January 2019, it has come to my attention that our annual FCE Tool Kit – aka the August Mailing— (the upcoming year’s letters, forms, instruction and procedures for County Councils, FCE Units and/or Members) may not have been distributed or were misplaced.  
As an additional resource for our members to maintain the connection between levels of KAFCE and flow of information, I am e-mailing a digital copy of the annual FCE Tool Kit (August Mailing) to each Extension Agent who has at least one FCE Unit and/or Independent Member in his/her respective counties.  I am asking that you keep this digital copy on hand until the next year following, so that if an FCE member has need of any document in the mailing, he/she may ask you to print a copy of that document.
Many of our older members are very active in local and county leadership positions but may not have a computer or a way to receive this information easily.  I understand that some Extension Agents are in Districts that may not have an FCE Unit/Independent Member in the County where their office is located.  But there could be an FCE Unit/Independent Member in another county(ies) that the District serves.  It is our wish District Extension Agents assist in this need.
Thank you in advance for helping us keep our members informed and helping those who may be “computer challenged.”
Sincerely, 

Nancy Kernick
KAFCE State President

628 South Santa Fe

Chanute, Kansas 66720

(620) 431-1353

nck43@cableone.net
